
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 12:07 PM 
To: Ashvini Ambihaipahar 

Subject: RE: AM2018/21–Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Ambihaipahar 
 
I can confirm that the hearings were cancelled because there were no submissions filed about the 
substantive issues in the Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010. 
 
At this stage the Deputy President will not be issuing a statement however has notified Justice Ross 
that no issues have been raised. A statement may be issued in the future. 
 
Kind regards 
 
ABBEY SULTAN 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
E: Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Ashvini Ambihaipahar [mailto:Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 11:54 AM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Subject: RE: AM2018/21–Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
I refer to my phone call this morning and the cancellation of the hearings set for next week regarding 
substantive issues for the Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010.  
 
Would the Commission be releasing a statement to outline if there are any substantive issues or if 
that there are no substantive issues raised by any parties?  
 
Based on the material provided on the FWC website it would appear that no parties are pressing any 
substantive claims. However, I wanted to confirm with the Deputy President if this is the reason why 
the hearings were cancelled.  
 
Kind regards 
Ash 
 
Ms. Ashvini Ambihaipahar 
National Junior Industrial Officer 
The Electrical Trades Union of Australia 

mailto:Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au


Mobile: 0407 641 247 

 
 

Disclaimer: The information contained in the e-mail is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed and may be confidential or contain legally privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient you 
are notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-
mail in error please immediately advise us by return e-mail and delete the e-mail document without making a copy. 
 
The Electrical Trades Union has virus scanning devices on our system but in no way do we represent that this 
communication (including any files attached) is free from computer viruses or other faults or defects.  We will not be 
held liable to you or to any other person for loss and damage (including direct, consequential or economic loss or 
damage) however caused and whether by negligence or otherwise which may result directly or indirectly from the 
receipt or use of this communication or attached files.  
 
 
From: Ashvini Ambihaipahar  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2019 10:05 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/21–Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
I refer to the above and notice of listing issued on 20 May 2019 regarding the listed Hearing dates 
set before a Full Bench from 27 May to 30 May 2019.  
 
I kindly request for a video link to Sydney  FWC registry for all the set dates so I can appear on behalf 
of the CEPU please. 
 
Kind regards 
Ash 
 
Ms. Ashvini Ambihaipahar 
National Junior Industrial Officer 
The Electrical Trades Union of Australia 
Mobile: 0407 641 247 

 
 

Disclaimer: The information contained in the e-mail is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed and may be confidential or contain legally privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient you 
are notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-
mail in error please immediately advise us by return e-mail and delete the e-mail document without making a copy. 
 
The Electrical Trades Union has virus scanning devices on our system but in no way do we represent that this 
communication (including any files attached) is free from computer viruses or other faults or defects.  We will not be 
held liable to you or to any other person for loss and damage (including direct, consequential or economic loss or 
damage) however caused and whether by negligence or otherwise which may result directly or indirectly from the 
receipt or use of this communication or attached files.  

mailto:Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au

